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          May 14th 2021 

            

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you are all well. Below is a short update on school events and a few reminders. 

The Department for Education has released new guidance for schools for this next phase of easing 

restrictions but in reality, for Barham, not much has changed. Residential trips can now go ahead but 

bubbles are here to stay for the time being.  

Sports Day and Production 

We have planned for a sports week (July 5th to 9th) but cannot be certain that we will be able to invite 

parents to a sports day yet. This decision will be made nearer the time after June 21st, based on the 

latest guidance and COVID rates locally.  Sports Day is scheduled for July 6th (reserve day July 7th). 

If we are allowed to have a live audience, Y3/Y4 production will take place on June 30th at 6:30 pm 

and Y5/Y6 on July 1st at 6:30 pm. Again, the decision will be made after June 21st when the 

government has announced the new guidelines. 

         Seesaw 

Please continue to check your child’s Seesaw account for class updates. Photos and class news will be 

posted there, along with the weekly overviews. 

         Parking 

The school has received several complaints recently about dangerous and illegal parking. Please park 

considerately and not at the bus stop near school or on the zigzag lines by the zebra crossing.  

      FOBS AGM 
 

Next Thursday (May 20th), FOBS will be holding their annual AGM if anyone would like to join the 
meeting. It will be held via Zoom at 7:00 pm. Link to be sent out next week. All welcome. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Alison Higgins 


